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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and members of the Senate Interim Committee on the Environment
and Natural Resources,

My name is Pam Howard.  I am a parent and a grandparent.  I live in Multnomah County.  Thank you for
your continued work on a strong climate action Bill during this short legislative session.  

We cannot watch Oregon’s children inherit a world without clean air or water.  We are in a race against
rising temperatures.

Early this month, I watched testimony for SB 1530 outside the Hearing Room on a television.  There have
been concessions and compromises from HB 2020.  We need to hold largest polluters responsible!  When I
look into the faces of our youth and weigh their future against large corporate profits, it becomes a moral
choice for me.  You, our Legislators, have the power to insure Oregon’s health for future generations.  I
urge you to pass a Bill  that does not reflect pressure from corporate lobbyists.  

Thank you for your continued dedication and service,

Pam Howard
2445 NW Westover Road, Unit 407
Portland, OR 97210


